
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

22nd September 2025 
EHa/SSn 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I am writing to inform you about the Year 7 homework arrangements for this term.  As 
previously communicated, only English, Maths, and Science will be setting homework 
during this period. This approach is designed to help students establish positive routines 
and habits around homework completion, without feeling overwhelmed. 
 
To support you in understanding how your child should complete their homework, we have 
created a series of short guidance videos. These can be accessed via the Year 7 
Homework drop-down menu on the school website: 
 
Homework Guidance Videos – The Malling School 
 
How will I know what homework my child has been set? 
 
Homework assignments will be communicated via the MyChildAtSchool (MCAS) app, 
under the "Homework" tab. Class teachers in English, Maths, and Science will check each 
week to ensure homework is completed. If your child does not complete a homework 
assignment, you will be notified through MCAS. 
 
How can I support my child with their homework? 
 
• Watch the support videos on the school website (linked above) for step-by-step 

guidance. 

• Encourage your child to attend Homework Club, which runs every day after school in 

the library until 4:00pm. Staff will be available to help students who need support. 

How will my child know what homework has been set? 
 
Students can view their assigned homework by logging into their Bromcom Student Portal 
account. Please see the attached letter for login instructions and further details. Thank you 
for your continued support. If you have any questions regarding Year 7 homework, please 
don’t hesitate to contact us at: 
 
Yr7homework@themallingschool.kent.sch.uk. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Mrs E Hanmore 
Associate Assistant Headteacher 

 

https://www.themallingschool.kent.sch.uk/page/?title=Homework&pid=173
mailto:Yr7homework@themallingschool.kent.sch.uk

